
On Thu, 10 Jun, Lu wrote:  

Good evening, 

I take full responsibility and want to apologize for the error that was made. On March 10, 2021, Claire 

Moore reached out to the PDC and waited for the return call before filing. This led to the C3 being filed 

less than 24 hours late. I also take full responsibility for the most recent late filing. The new filing times 

were overlooked, and we made a mistake. We understand the importance of timely disclosure of 

campaign fundraising and expenditures and are happy to remedy this in any way deemed necessary by 

the commission. We want campaign oversight; this is how we ensure fair and honest elections for and 

by the people.  

I have built my career in regulated industries. I have a deep appreciation for deadlines and expectations. 

I can assure you our intent was not to be flippant with deadlines.  

As a leader, when we bring people up and we engage in new opportunities for the first time, mistakes 

are made. As a future councilperson, I am displaying the leadership we need. Someone willing to take a 

chance on people to support them in new opportunities and invest in their future success. I also take 

responsibility for mistakes. I learn from them, and I don't make them again. I also support the people 

around me in learning and growing from those mistakes. 

I seek your grace in our deadline misstep and assure we have taken steps to rectify this issue. We have 

hired a consulting firm to ensure we meet expectations, laws, and regulations. We have also put all of 

the dates in our calendar and re-visited all of the rules and regulations you have so generously made 

available on the PDC website. You will also notice we have been filing on time since October, reflecting 

the intent of goodwill. 

I personally apologize and thank you for your time, 

Lacrecia "Lu" Hill 


